---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <|lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Fri, Mar 10, 2023 at 8:52 AM

Subject: Re: Baylee Bee's

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,
After review we would recommend that the Select Board, acting as the local licensing authority for the Town of Natick, approve this request for a one-

day beer and wine license at Baylee Bee-19 Main Street, Natick Ma. 01760. If so approved by the board | would request that any and all servers of
alcoholic beverages submit to me for review in advance copies of their approved alcohol beverage server certificates.

Respectfully,

Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon



